

Dear Parents/Carers

As we come to the end of another half term, I would like to praise the children who have made a huge effort with correct uniform this term.

Year 2 and 1 had their assemblies for parents to come in and see all the fantastic learning that has been going on in their classes. I would like to thank all parents who attended

If you change your phone number or email address please let the office know . Also if any of your emergency contacts have changed their number, it's important that you let us know

I hope you all have a fabulous half term.

Mrs Jerrom

Lost Property

There is a lot of lost property. Please can you put names on your child's uniform as it can be returned to them a lot easier. Please name lunchboxes and water bottles as there are a few of them in lost property too.

Foundation Stage News

Foundation Stage have had another busy week this week. In Nursery, they have been talking about being a good friend. They thought about all the different ways they can be nice and made a display in in their classroom.

This week in Reception, the children have been reading 'The Gingerbread Man.' The children have enjoyed reading this story and acting it out with their friends. The children have enjoyed cooking their own gingerbread people. Firstly, they designed their gingerbread people and then tried to decorate it to match their plan. The children really hoped our gingerbread people wouldn't run away!

Lemur Class were lucky enough to have Mr Dix visit their class this week and the children loved him reading stories to them!



Miss Digman





Menu change

The sweet chilli noodles, which are on the menu up until the end of March, will be replaced with Quorn meatballs with spaghetti.

Headteacher Awards

Well done to the children who worked so hard to achieve Headteacher awards.

Tommie—Lee Y6—For making a huge effort in all his learning Ruby Y2—For a fabulous retelling oif The 3 Little Pigs story



Dates for your Diary

February 2022

Monday 14th-Friday 18th.....Half Term

Monday 21stReturn to school

Tuesday 22ndTop of the Form competition

Thursday 24th UKS2 parents workshop Social Media Issues 09.00

LKS2 News (Years 3 and 4)

Year 3 and 4 have both enjoyed this term's topics. Year 3 have learnt a lot about life in Britain in prehistoric times through developing their reasoning and debating skills. Do you think it would be a good idea to chop down some trees and build a farm? According to Leopard class, it would be better to save the trees as they help to support life. Why do you think Stonehenge was built? After some discussion in Tiger class, many children decided that

Stonehenge was really built as a massive sundial.

Year 4 children have been busy learning about persuasive writing using rhetorical questions. Would you like to find a Yeti? Maybe one of the year 4's exciting Yeti tours will be just for you!

Mars year over grade to see

I have year over grade to see

I have year over grade to see

I have the Tournessen man, hourt

Evert of the hids + \$10.50 ge about a

Say or hids over 5 yes old

Say or hids over 5 yes old

And to see the see the see of the

Miss Docksey

K51 News (Years 1 & 2)

Year 1 have been reading Supertato stories as a basis for their English work. They have enjoyed finding out about what the vegetables got up to in the supermarket and about the evil pea's mischief. The children have had fun blaming the evil pea when things have moved in class. They have learnt how to draw a Supertato and evil pea by using a step by step guide. They shared some of their superhero work at the Year 1 assembly today.

Year 2 held their first class assembly last week. All of the children, in both Year 1 and 2, worked really hard to remember their lines and to project their voices.

Miss Thirtle

Sports News

There have been many football fixtures over the last couple of weeks for both the boys and girls teams - the girls have even had 2 games this week where they showed great effort and teamwork. Some boys in Year 4 & 5 have been selected to train for the Year 5 borough cup that is coming up shortly after half term. They have been training well with Miss Oakley and Mr Lacey and I look forward to watching them play.

Mrs McLean



UKS2 News (Years 5 and 6)

Overall this term has been a rather quiet one for children in Year 5 and Year 6, there has been assessments for both year groups - with Year 5 completing theirs this week.

Next half term sees children in Year 6 learn about The Victorians in their topic and Year 5 will be about the Ancient Egyptians.

If your child is in Year 6 and is going on the residential, please be aware the next payment is due after half term. Please speak to myself or the school office if there are any concerns.

Mrs McLean

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

With the both the boys and girls football teams playing more and more, the need for new football kits are becoming greater.

Unfortunately, we do not have the funds available to purchase new ones.

If you or someone you know is able and willing to offer sponsorship towards the cost it would be greatly appreciated and in return (depending on the size of the sponsorship), your business logo would be on the chest of the tops.

We also have a pair of goals which have never been out of the box which were delivered by mistake (and the company do not want them back) which we would love to see rehomed and used. Bought new these cost more than £150 each! In exchange for one or both of the goals, we would love a donation to go towards our new football kits.



Samba Match Goals 3.66x1.83m White

Please contact Mrs McLean if you are able to offer any form of sponsorship, would like more information or are interested in the goals.